
No renegotiation in prospect with EU

Mr Barnier has warned Conservative leadership hopefuls there will be no re
opening of the Withdrawal Treaty. He says the choice is sign that Treaty or
leave without it.

It confirms my  view that MPs should not vote for leadership candidates who
offer a renegotiation to seek an amended and less damaging version of the
Withdrawal Treaty whilst ruling out or disliking  simply leaving. The EU has
said they would be wasting their time. They need to re think their prospectus
to MPs.

Several of the long list of possible candidates are struggling to get 8 MPs
to support their Nomination as now required, so there is likely to be a
shorter list of candidates following close of Nominations on Monday.
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